Welcome BACK TO DEAR PREK-4 FAMILIES CHOOL

WELCOME TO THE 2025-2026 SCHOOL YEAR! I'M MS. SMITH, AND I AM SO EXCITED TO WELCOME YOUR CHILD TO OUR PREK-4 CLASSROOM. THIS YEAR WILL BE A WONDERFUL JOURNEY OF LEARNING, GROWING, AND PREPARING FOR KINDERGARTEN AND I FEEL HONORED TO BE PART OF THAT JOURNEY WITH YOUR FAMILY. IN OUR CLASSROOM, WE FOCUS ON MORE THAN JUST LETTERS AND NUMBERS. WE NURTURE IMPORTANT EARLY CHILDHOOD SKILLS SUCH AS SOCIALIZATION, COOPERATION, INDEPENDENCE, PROBLEM-SOLVING, AND EMOTIONAL EXPRESSION. THROUGH PLAY, EXPLORATION, AND STRUCTURED ACTIVITIES, YOUR CHILD WILL BUILD THE FOUNDATION FOR BOTH ACADEMIC AND LIFELONG SUCCESS. THROUGHOUT THE YEAR, WE'LL WORK ON:

- BUILDING FRIENDSHIPS AND POSITIVE RELATIONSHIPS
- LEARNING CLASSROOM ROUTINES AND EXPECTATIONS
- STRENGTHENING LANGUAGE AND COMMUNICATION SKILLS
 - DEVELOPING FINE AND GROSS MOTOR SKILLS
 - PRACTICING EARLY LITERACY AND MATH CONCEPTS
- EXPLORING CREATIVITY THROUGH ART, MUSIC, AND IMAGINATIVE PLAY

MY GOAL IS TO CREATE A SAFE, WELCOMING ENVIRONMENT WHERE EVERY CHILD FEELS LOVED, SUPPORTED, AND INSPIRED TO LEARN. TOGETHER, WE'LL HELP YOUR CHILD GAIN CONFIDENCE AND READINESS FOR KINDERGARTEN AND MOST IMPORTANTLY. HAVE FUN ALONG THE WAY!

I LOOK FORWARD TO WORKING CLOSELY WITH YOU THROUGHOUT THE SCHOOL YEAR. YOUR SUPPORT MAKES A WORLD OF A DIFFERENCE, AND I'M HERE FOR ANY QUESTIONS OR CONCERNS YOU MAY HAVE. LET'S MAKE THIS A FANTASTIC YEAR!